Jenny Chu

From: NSW SES Risk Reduction <rra@ses.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 14 October 2022 12:59 PM

To: NSW SES Risk Reduction; Jenny Chu

Cc:

Subject: RE: Request Extension ID1650 FW: Notice of Exhibition - New High School in Bungendore
(SSD-14394209)

Attachments: 20220721 Response to DPE re New High School Bungendore.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon Jenny,
Apologies for the delay in our response.

We have no further comments regarding the proposal. However, would like to refer back to our letter dated 21 July
2022 (attached). Particularly in relation to the following points:
e Inthe context of future development, self-evacuation of the community should be achievable in a manner
which is consistent with the NSW SES’s principles for evacuation.
e Development must not conflict with the NSW SES’s flood response and evacuation strategy for the existing
community.
e Evacuation must not require people to drive or walk through flood water.
e Development strategies relying on deliberate isolation or sheltering in buildings surrounded by flood water
are not equivalent, in risk management terms, to evacuation.
e Development strategies relying on an assumption that mass rescue may be possible where evacuation either
fails or is not implemented are not acceptable to the NSW SES.
e NSW SES is opposed to development strategies that transfer residual risk, in terms of emergency response
activities, to NSW SES and/or increase capability requirements of the NSW SES.
e The preferred emergency strategy for school sites prone to flooding is early closure prior to the
commencement of flooding and before the start of the school day”

Kind regards,
Elle

From: NSW SES Risk Reduction <rra@ses.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 6 October 2022 4:02 PM

To: Jenny Chu <Jenny.Chu@planning.nsw.gov.au>; NSW SES Risk Reduction <rra@ses.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Request Extension ID1650 FW: Notice of Exhibition - New High School in Bungendore (SSD-14394209)

HiJenny

Thank you for your response in our request for an extension and we will endeavour to get a response to you as soon
as possible.

Kind regards
Sharon Ladeira

From: Jenny Chu <Jenny.Chu@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 6 October 2022 1:49 PM
To: NSW SES Risk Reduction <rra@ses.nsw.gov.au>






